

St George's Orphanage, Rockhampton

26 October 1917 – 17 November 1922

Details

The St George's Orphanage, Rockhampton, was run by a Management Committee. It opened in 1917 and closed in 1922 when the children were moved to new premises at Parkhurst. The new complex was called St George's Homes.

St George's Orphanage was licensed under the State Children Act 1911 on 26 October 1917.

Mary Brookes-Ball was appointed Superintendent of St Georges Orphanage, Rockhampton, in October 1917.

The Homes (including the Group Homes) were governed by a Management Committee from 1917 until 1982 – most of the minutes of this committee still exist, as well as Synod Reports and Church Gazette articles. These are all kept in the Diocesan Registry.

More info

Chronology

- St Mary's Home, Rockhampton (1907 1917)
 - St George's Orphanage, Rockhampton (26 October 1917 17 November 1922)
 - St George's Homes, Rockhampton (1922 1979)
 - St George's Family Group Home, Elphinstone Street (1978 1980)

Resources

• St George's Homes, The Capricornian, 12 September 1929

Records

For more information and to access your records, follow the links below:

Records

• St George's Homes, Rockhampton Records (1917? - 1982)

You can view this page online by visiting https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/st-georges-orphanage-rockhampton/